
[image: image3.wmf]
HAPPY THANKSGIVING
[image: image1]

[image: image2]
November News


From Mrs. Tiernan’s Class





Phonics


We are working on knowing all of our letters and sounds.  We have been changing the beginning sounds of words to make words that rhyme.  We are also working on changing the ending sound of words to make new words.  


Also, ask your child to tell you the vowels and their short sounds.








Reading


We are learning about fiction and nonfiction stories. When your child reads a nonfiction book ask him/her to tell you some facts. When he/she reads fiction ask him/her to tell the characters, setting, problem, solution.











Science


We are continuing to learn about the different animal groups.  Your child can tell you the characteristics of mammals and birds.  


We will be moving on to fish soon.





Upcoming Events


Tues. Nov. 8 ~ Election Day ~ No School


Fri. Nov. 11th ~ Veteran’s Day ~ School in session


Thurs. Nov. 17th – Fire House Field Trip & Picture Retakes


Mon. & Tues. Nov. 21st & 22nd Parent/Teacher Conferences


Tues. Nov. 22nd- Fri. Nov. 25th ~ No School





Math


We are learning more about solving story problems.  We are learning to understand the story first and then show our work we used to solve the problem.  We are working on stories involving both addition and subtraction.








